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I want to object to Anglia Water's submission to move Cambridge Sewage Works to Honey Hill Horningsea on the grounds
that there is no operational reason for this move. The Sewage Works still work fine so why go to all the expense and
disruption of moving them? It would lead to a build up of traffic at junction 34 on the A14 from all the extra vehicles going
to the new site. This move is merely designed to unlock land for housing development since Anglia Water has no
operational need for it.


